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I am writing in support of SB1196.  I ask the Senate Committee On Finance and 

Revenue to pass this small, but important legislation.  In many respects, Oregon is 

the home the nations fitness movement. It is a shame that a legal quirk is now 

making Oregon one of the least desirable states to offer fitness services.  SB1196 

offers a common sense solution and brings Oregon back into line with every other 

western state. 


